
Dear Lancastrians: 
 

After careful consideration and discussions with senior town officials the 
Library will no longer provide a pick up service for Town residents. 
 

Like you we are concerned about the health and safety of staff and the 
citizens we serve. 
 

This is a difficult decision for us to make but considering the present 
circumstances I believe it’s the correct one. 
 

The Library plans to reopen on April 6th at 10am. We hope we will see 
everyone then. 
 

Please continue to check the Library’s website and facebook page for 
updates.  
 

I will be working from home and checking my email regularly. I am happy 
to help you access the Library’s many electronic resources. 
 

Best wishes to you and yours, 
 

 
 

~joe 
 


